
Good afternoon Alderman, 

I hope this e-mail finds you, your staff and your family well.  As you may know, Catholic Charities has a Resident Service Coordinator 
(RSC) on staff at Las Americas, who is bilingual.  At this time this RSC is conducting wellbeing checks. We think it may be confusing to 
have others do the same, and we are trying to limit the number of persons who come to our buildings. Nonetheless, if you receive
specific complaints or calls from our residents,  please continue to reach out to us for follow-up and resolution.    

I’m copying my colleagues from Resident Services, Mary Howard, Venis Frazier and Bryce White to this reply.  Feel free to reach out to
us if you have any questions or additional concerns.  

Please continue to stay safe and healthy.  

Kind regards, 

S. Scarleth Lever Ortiz, MUPP, CDP | Director | Office of Diversity & Inclusion 
Phone 312.913.7788 | Mobile  | Fax 312.913.7789 
Chicago Housing Authority | 60 E. Van Buren | Chicago, IL 60605
slever-ortiz@thecha.org | www.thecha.org
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